
Please register your interest by 

clicking this link by Friday 1st March 

2024. Confirmation of allocated 

places will be emailed by Friday 15th

March 2024.

For further information please contact Programme

Secretary Nicola Cox at n.cox@qub.ac.uk

Details of Workshop

The New Supervisor Workshop will 

be facilitated by Dr Alex Rowell. The 

workshop runs for 2 days with a 

maximum of 16 attendees.

This course is designed to support 

new supervisors of Trainee Clinical 

Psychologists enrolled on the 

Doctorate in Clinical Psychology 

Programme. 

This workshop will be delivered in 

person in the David Keir Building,18-

30 Malone Road, Belfast. If there is a 

change to delivery, we will let you 

know as soon as possible.

Doctorate in Clinical 
Psychology

New Supervisor Workshop 
2024
Thursday 25th & Friday 26th April 
2024
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